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 New News:
-- Thank you to all students who auditioned for this year’s Fall musical, The Wizard of Oz. The first rehearsal will be held on
Monday, September 22, from 3:30–5:30 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center (PAC), with a required parent meeting immediately
following. Cast members returning to their original roles do not need to audition and should plan to attend rehearsal. Students
interested in joining the tech crew should also check in at rehearsal on September 22. For questions, please contact Jeanne
Gilbert at rgilbert@nouvelcatholic.org

--The NCC Junior High/High School Home & School Organization will hold its first meeting of the year on Wednesday,
September 24 at 5:30 p.m. in the library. All are welcome to attend as we discuss plans for the year and opportunities to get
involved. If  you are unable to attend, you can still learn how to participate by visiting
www.nouvelcatholic.org/hshomeandschool. For more information, please contact LeAnne Iamurri at liamurri@sbcglobal.net.

--Picture Retake Day is scheduled for Thursday, September 25th at 10:30 AM in the PAC.
Picture forms are available in the main office. All forms and payments must be submitted on Picture Retake Day and turned in
to the main office.

--Nouvel Gala: A Night to Shine - We are excited to celebrate all that makes Nouvel shine next Saturday, September 27th. Raffle
tickets for the $10,000 drawing can be purchased online or at the main office at each campus. Thank you to our generous
sponsors, families and planning committee that make this event possible. Information on raffle tickets, sponsors and more are
available at www.NouvelCatholic.org/Gala.

–Please join us in supporting local families in their fight against cancer through our 15th Annual Games to Remember. For
more information and to purchase ribbon decals for our high school athletes to wear in honor or memory of someone special,
visit www.nouvelcatholic.org/news/2025gametoremember. A donation form is also attached for your convenience.

- Save a life and donate blood - that's right it is time for the first NHS blood drive of the year. The drive is held in the NHS gym
and will be on October 16th from 7 am to 1 pm. You can sign up for a donation time here
www.donateblood.versiti.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/11615710 - having trouble or have questions reach out to a
Nouvel NHS member or contact Mrs. Adelman @ madleman@nouvelcatholic.org 

– The Beyond the Bells after-school program will begin soon. If  you would like your child to participate, please complete
registration in advance. Beyond the Bells is not a drop-in program, registration is required prior to attending. All details and the
registration link can be found at: www.nouvelcatholic.org/afterschool. We look forward to supporting our students after school
this year. If  you have any questions, please contact the main office.

Need to Report an Absence?
 Just give us a quick call at 989-399-2465 or send an email to attendance@nouvelcatholic.org. Please include your child’s name,
grade, and reason for the absence so we can keep everything up to date. Thanks for helping us stay connected!

Upcoming Events: 
Saturday, September 20 - Homecoming Dance (8:30-10:00 at Nouvel)
Thursday, September 25 - Picture Make Up Day
Saturday, September 27 - A Night To Shine Gala (5:00 at Horizon’s Conference Center)
www.nouvelcatholic.org/gala
Thursday, October 16 - NHS Blood Drive 
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